
Welcome home, Buddy, Deborah and Courtney! 
Buddy, Deborah, and Courtney are excited to celebrate the dedication of their new home on 
May 4, 2024. Their journey to this moment has been challenging, with harsh winters and 
constant repairs in their old house. When mold became a problem, they knew they had to find 
a solution, even with money troubles.

Habitat MCTX emerged as a beacon of hope, illuminating their path toward a brighter future. 
Through the organization’s homeownership program, Buddy and Deborah found a fresh start 
and rediscovered a sense of empowerment they thought they had lost. Buddy Deborah and 
Courtney are no strangers to helping their neighbors in Cedar Creek. They have spent 
countless hours volunteering and serving others. They’ve worked hard, diligently saved 
money, and cleared clutter to make their new house feel like a safe and peaceful place.

The support and sense of belonging from Habitat MCTX have made a big difference in their 
lives. As they eagerly look ahead to this new chapter, the small and mighty family feels 
grateful for this opportunity. In their new home, they are eagerly anticipating simple joys like 
Deborah’s bubble baths, Buddy’s pizza deliveries, and Courtney having a closet for her 
clothes. They cannot fully express how happy and hopeful they feel as they embark on this 
new journey. A big congratulations to Buddy, Deborah, and Courtney! Welcome home!  

Administration Office | 1501 S. 7th Street, Conroe, TX 77301 | 936.441.4663 | habitatmctx.org 
ReStore | 9407 TX-242, Conroe, TX 77385 | 936.441.5888 | habitatmctx.org/ReStore


